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Attention All Providers:   

Guidance Regarding Group and Individual Provider Enrollment  

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) has established guidance for providers obtaining National 
Provider Identifiers (NPIs) for both Individual and Organization Entity types. 

• Individual Health Care Providers, including those with a Sole Proprietor business license type, may obtain 
a Type 1 - Individual NPI. 

• Provider Groups, Single Member Limited Liability Companies (LLCs), and Incorporated Individuals must 
obtain a Type 2 - Organization NPI. 

When enrolling with Nevada Medicaid, any entity that is operating as an LLC or Corporation must separately 
submit a group enrollment for the business and an individual enrollment for the provider(s) to link to the group.  
Only individuals operating as a Sole Proprietor may stand alone without linking to a group, as licensure allows.  

Effective June 20, 2023, the Nevada Medicaid Online Provider Enrollment application will prevent providers from 
selecting the incorrect entity type.  Any individual provider currently enrolled as a Corporation, LLC or Non-Profit 
entity will need to update this information upon their next revalidation or update.  

Please note:  When enrolling, your selected entity type must match the business structure reported to the Nevada 
Secretary of State. 

 

https://www.cms.gov/Outreach-and-Education/Medicare-Learning-Network-MLN/MLNProducts/Downloads/NPI-What-You-Need-To-Know.pdf

